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of the facilities in Canada now required to strengthen and extend the
continental air defence system. If these conditions are acceptable to your
Government, I propose that this Note and Annex, and your reply, should
constitute an agreement between our two Governments, effective from the date
of your reply.

Accept, Sir, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.

H. C. GREEN,
Secretary of State for External Aifairs.

Ottawa,
September 27, 1961

Willis C. Armstrong, Esq.,
Charge d'Affaires a.i.,

Embassy of the United States of America,
OTTAWA, Canada.


